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All Saints Primary School  
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W/E 15th July 2022 

Dear All, 
 
Despite the heat, our Sapphire Class (ably supported by Ruby Class replacements) had three performances 
of Robin Hood and the Sherwood Hoodies this week. I know I am very biased, however, it was superb. 
Congratulations to the whole cast, we are very proud. Also, a very special thank you to Chris GP, Laura-Jo 
G, Ellie D and the rest of the staff for providing the guidance, expertise and support to the children which 
enabled it to be such a success.      
 
Year 5 sleepover embark on their sleepover weekend tonight. There are some very excited pupils who will 
be taking part in all sorts of activities. This weekend is only because every member of staff has volunteered 
to give up a large portion of their weekend to make it happen.   
 
As I am sure you have heard, we are due a heat wave next week. Please ensure your child has a hat and 
has water resistant sun block applied. Naturally, if the heat becomes too intense we may have to make 
alterations to our plans / timetable. We have no intention to inconvenience parents by alternating the 
school’s start and finish times. 
 
Next Thursday will be emotional! Our Year 6 parents will be joining the rest of the school for our Leavers’ 
Assembly which will allow us the opportunity to give the pupils a fitting send off. 
 
Due to Pool Parties etc, your child will need their swimming kit on the following days next week: 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday 
Ruby 

Sapphire 
Diamond 

Topaz 
Ruby 

Sapphire 

Diamond 
Topaz 
Ruby 

Sapphire 

  
Next week, Frozen Friday will become Frozen Thursday as we have an INSET Day on Friday 22nd July. 
 
Parking 
We are keen to maintain a positive relationship with our neighbours. To help us with this, could I ask 
everyone to park thoughtfully and legally when picking up and dropping off your children. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Nigel 

http://www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk/
mailto:office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk

